
	

	

	

	
	

Sensory-Friendly	Santa	is	coming	back	to	Sonoma	County!	
	

December	2	&	3,	2017	
at	Moore	Solar	/	Heating	/	Cooling	

3242	Airway	Dr,	Santa	Rosa	
	

This	is	an	opportunity	for	children	with	special	needs	
to	experience	a	fun	and	sensory-friendly	visit	with	

Santa!	
	

Some	features	include:	
*	Free	pictures	with	Santa	
*	Fun,	sensory-friendly	activities	while	you	wait	
*	Calm	environment	
*	An	understanding	Santa	
*	Social	story	ahead	of	time,	and	upon	arrival	
*	Siblings	welcome!	

	
Sign	Up	at	
http://www.matrixparents.org or 
http://bit.ly/2ziGmJf 
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